
Chesapeake Human Resources Association (CHRA) Awarded 
Platinum EXCEL Award 
 

SMG is excited to announce the Chesapeake Human 
Resource Association (CHRA) was awarded the 2020 
Platinum EXCEL Award on behalf of the Society for Human 
Resource Management (SHRM). This is the second year in a 
row that CHRA has won the highest level Excel Award. 

CHRA has delivered member value, built a community for HR professionals, enabled 
professional growth and been a SHRM model of excellence for ninety years. The Greater 
Baltimore area chapter of SHRM is among Maryland’s twenty-five top associations, as 
award by the Baltimore Business Journal. Johnny C. Taylor, Jr., SHRM-SCP, President and 
CEO of SHRM said, “So much of SHRM’s impact on the world of work can be traced back 
to the dedication and hard work of our chapters and state councils like the Chesapeake 
Human Resources Association. These leaders took the initiative and drove changes to 

make workplaces where employers and 
employees can thrive together. The Platinum 
EXCEL Award is not only a celebration of the 
great work done by CHRA, it’s also a 
recognition of the grit it took to do it.” 

 

Congratulations, CHRA! 


